
Expressions of Interest

Are you interested in the Maternity Service at CDH?

Would you like to be involved in a new initiative to assist the

future planning of the Maternity Service at CDH?

Have you had a baby or thinking of having a baby in the near

future?

If you have answered YES to any of these questions then you

may be interested in being our new consumer representative

at CDH to assist with the planning for the future direction of

the CDH Maternity service.

You will have to be available at least once per month for 1-2

hours and also be able to access meetings via ZOOM.

(We will be using ZOOM for meetings whilst the current

COVID-19 pandemic continues).

Please phone CDH on (03) 5456 5300 or email

communityengagementofficer@cdh.vic.gov.au 

for more information.

Applications close on Friday 30th October, 2020


